
Education Week Special Luncheon 
Thursday 6 August 

 

Traditionally, the P&C host two lunch clubs a term to bring a canteen 
experience to the kids of HGIS. Additional to this, the school usually hosts a 
community BBQ during Education Week. Due to the complexities associated 
with COVID-19 and the guideline stipulated by NSW Health and NSW DoE we 
have not been able to offer these opportunities since March. In an effort to 
celebrate Education Week in a safe fun way, we have worked with the Barra 
at Mortdale to coordinate the delivery of individual lunch packs on Thursday 6 
August for our students.  
 
If you are interested in your child participating in our fun lunch day, please 
complete the form below and enclose the correct money in an envelope and 
have your child return their order to the office. Please do not pay online as the 
money is being processed by The Barra.  
 

 

Education Week Special Luncheon 
Thursday 6 August 

 

Childs name: __________________  Class: _________ 

Lunch pack options: (Please tick items you would like to order) 

 

2 chicken tenders and chips  $5  

2 fish cocktails, 2 calamari rings and chips  $5 

Apple popper $1 

 

Total enclosed: $ ________________ 

 

 

Signed: __________________  Date: ____________ 
                       (Parent/Carer) 
 

Rego 21/20 


